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 High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur in collaboration with Netaji Subhas 
Chandra Bose Indian Cultural Centre (NSCBICC) celebrated Hindi Diwas on 20 
September 2025 at NSCBICC,Kuala Lumpur. The celebration was organized in 
partnership with community associations and International schools in Malaysia. 
 
2.  Hindi Diwas is celebrated every year on 14 September to commemorate the 
adoption of Hindi as one of the official languages of the Republic of India by the 
Constituent Assembly on 14 September, 1949.  
 

3. HE. Mr. B.N. Reddy, High Commissioner of India to Malaysia delivered inaugural 
address and presented mementos for the collaborating community associations and 
schools in Malaysia such as Bharat Club, Bihar Cultural Association, Geeta Ashram, 
Maharashtra Mandal Malaysia, Marwadi Yuva Manch, Global Indian International 
School, Sayfol International School, Sprout Academy, Tanarata International School and 
Vikas International School.  
 
4.  Skit Competition in Hindi language was held for students on two topics, ‘Unity in 
Diversity’ and ‘Impact of Social Media on Students’. The competition aimed to test the 
school students’ skill and knowledge in Hindi language. School students and students 
of Bharat Club enthusiastically staged the skits and the three best skits were selected. 
Charcha Phataphat, on the spot debate competition for the audience organized by Ms. 
Aradhana, a journalist and writer was the highlight of the event. Six speakers were 
selected as winners of Charcha Phataphat competition. Hindi students of NSCBICC 
presented a talk on the topic’ why I learn Hindi’. 
 
5.  Bihar Cultural Association performed a song ‘Sapna jahan dastak na de’ and a 
story telling on the topic ‘Hindi hai khaas Ismein hai apnon ka ehsaas’, Geeta Ashram 
in Malaysia presented a group song, ‘Itni Sakti hame dena data’ & ‘Ham ho gaye 
kamyaab’. Maharastra Mandal Malaysia presented a story telling on the topic ‘Hindi ki 
Yatra’ and Marwadi Yuva Manch performed a group dance for the Hindi song with theme 
Unity in Diversity by the thread of Hindi.  
 
6.  Ms. Subhashini Narayanan, Deputy High Commissioner felicitated the winners of 
all the competitions with prizes and Ms. Vijayalakshmy Sunderrajan, Director, NSCBICC 
distributed the certificates of participation to all the participants. Overall around 200 
people attended in Hindi Diwas celebrations on 20 September 2025. 
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